Farmington Town Council

CHAIR REPORT

NEW & NOTEWORTHY

Bulk Waste Collection
All Farmington residents who have trash collection paid through the Town’s
annual service fee are invited to leave their bulk items curbside the night before
their regular collection day during the week of October 14th - October 18th.

For more information, please visit the bulk waste collection page on the Town
website.

Election Information
The General Election will be held on Tuesday, November 5, 2024. If you are unable
to vote on that day or if you prefer to vote early, you can vote at the Town Hall
Pavilion (located behind Town Hall) from Monday, October 21st, until Sunday,
November 3rd, during designated hours.

Voting via absentee ballot is another option if you are unable to vote in person on
November 5th, choose not to vote early, and meet other criteria.

For more information regarding the early voting and absentee ballots, please visit
the Town website.

UPCOMING MEETINGS

OCTOBER 22, 2024, 5:30PM - REGULAR TOWN COUNCIL
MEETING @ MISS PORTER’'S SCHOOL

NOVEMBER 12, 2024, 7:.00PM - REGULAR TOWN COUNCIL
MEETING @ TOWN HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS

View Town Council Chair Reports Here: www.farmington-ct.org
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